
 

 

FRANKLIN COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION HOSTS WILLS FOR HEROES EVENT 

 

Chambersburg, PA (November 11, 2022) – On Veteran’s Day, 8 volunteer attorneys of the 

Franklin County Bar Association prepared estate planning documents for 15 veterans and first 

responders. Local community members assisted in document execution so that all participants 

were able to leave with fully executed estate plans free of charge. 

This event would not have been possible without the support of the PA Bar Association Young 

Lawyers Division, as well as the Franklin County Bar Association. 

Another Wills for Heroes event is anticipated for the spring of 2023. Inquiries for future events 

can be directed to the county coordinator, Attorney Alexandra Sipe via email at 

sipe@bybelrutledge.com. 


